
 
I urge you to support HB 3470, the Climate Stability and Justice Act, to require the Environmental 
Quality Commission to adopt statewide rules to progressively limit emissions of all six greenhouse gases 
over the next 35 years. 
 
Oregon is experiencing reduced snowpack, which will impact summer water for agriculture and every 
other use.  While reducing greenhouse gases in Oregon may have only a small effect on global climate 
change, every state needs to do its part to combat this global threat. 
 
Please pass this bill out of committee and ensure a vote on it by the full House (and Senate) this session. 
 
Sincerely, 
Sally Hollemon 
3335 Crestview Dr. S 
Salem, OR  97302 

 


